
HB 795 -- Board of Equalization

Sponsor:  Johnson (47)

This bill prohibits any municipal official, member of a school
board, or an employee of a school district from serving on any
county board of equalization.  The bill also requires anyone
serving on a county board of equalization to have some level of
experience as a real estate broker, real estate appraiser, home
builder, property developer, lending officer, or investor in real
estate.


